Pollie McCloskey

From: maggienum@yahoo.com

Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2022 8:50 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Save trees in MUR-70' zones

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shoreline City Council,

YES, I support tree retention in MUR-70' zones: 10% on 70' building sites; 15% on 80' building sites; 20% on 90' and 140' building sites.

Deep Green and other incentive programs will not eliminate tree retention.

YES, I support that this code becomes effective upon Council approval (within 2 weeks). Shoreline is losing too many significant trees now.

NO, I do not support the Staff Amendatory Motion #8 on page 8a-22 of the 9/12/22 Council agenda. **NO, I do not support giving the Director discretion** to reduce and waive tree retention in MUR-70' zones.

Thank you.

Sincerely, Margaret Willson Shoreline, WA